LEGAL NOTICE

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

The Village of Glenwillow Planning Commission will a hold a Public Hearing on
Wednesday February 17 at 5:30 P.M. at Village Hall located at 29555 Pettibone Road,
Glenwillow, Ohio to discuss the case of 7730 Bond Street LLC, owner of the property at
7730 Bond Street and location of R.E.L.A.M. Inc., who is requesting a conditional use
permit to permit the outdoor storage of equipment, materials, and fleet vehicles until
December 31, 2022. The property is zoned Limited Industrial District.

Village of Glenwillow Chapter 1117.05 requires a public hearing and notice for
applications that involve a conditional use permit.

The meeting will be held virtually on the ZOOM platform. The instructions and ID to join
the meeting are on the meeting agenda which can be found on the Village of Glenwillow
website @ Glenwillow-oh.gov.

The public is invited to submit comments in writing to the Village of Glenwillow Planning
Commission, 29555 Pettibone Road, Glenwillow, Ohio 44139 or via e-mail to
brodic@glenwillow-oh.gov

Village of Glenwillow
Robert Rodic, CBO
Building Official



